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Pamela Martin

From: kelsey Shaver < >

Sent: September 14, 2019 9:45 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 1661 Burton Ave Rezoning 

Hello,  
 
I’m currently on a waitlist for a daycare that is trying to be rezoned. There is a huge shortage for infant spots in Victoria so 
daycares like this are so valuable for the community. I’m really crossing my fingers my son gets in so if this zoning doesn’t 
go through, it would really affect my family. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Kelsey Shaver  
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Pamela Martin

From: Armstrong, Dale MCF:EX < >

Sent: September 17, 2019 12:07 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Gillian Fehr hearing @ 1661 Burton Ave - Gillybird Daycare 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Back in November 2018 I secured a daycare spot for my son starting 2019 January 01 as he will be 1 year old and my 
partner will be returning to work after being off for a year.  I currently work for the Province of BC in the Affordable 
Child Care Benefit Program formerly Child care Subsidy and  I know first hand how hard it is to secure daycare spots in 
BC. I called several daycare’s and put my son on some waitlists. We are very lucky to have secured a spot for my son 
with Gillian and her daycare. The house Gillian plans on using as a daycare is in the area I live and would be impacted if 
the rezoning does not go through. Please consider this in your decision to rezone. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Dale Armstrong 
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Pamela Martin

From: Amanda Hemingway < >

Sent: September 12, 2019 8:06 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Support for childcare development

Just writing to inform the city that my family and I support the development of a childcare centre on 1661 Burton Ave.  
 
The City needs more childcare!  
 
Thank you 
 
Amanda Porter  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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